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Thursday, 17 December 2020
End of the Brexit transition period 31st of December 2020
As you will be aware, the Brexit transition period ends on 31 December 2020.

Whether there is a deal or not, the United Kingdom will effectively become a “third country” in relation to the EU. 
This will inevitably result in a change in the way we deal with our European friends and customers. These changes mainly revolve around customs documentation.

In order to make the changes as easily as possible, we will now operate on either ex-works, FCA or DAP incoterms

Our invoices and associated documentation have been modified to include the relevant information as far as we are able to at this point in time.

So that transactions are as seamless as possible, we will need our European customers to provide us with their relevant EORI number. (ours is GB747784478000)
All of our products will now display the required HS codes

There is currently some disruption at UK ports, this is likely to be exacerbated on 1 January due to the inevitable confusion that this major change will cause.

We as a company will try to ensure that our customers are not inconvenienced during this time, but some of the issues likely to occur are outside our control. 
I am certain that these will be resolved as quickly as possible, by all concerned, as it is in all of our interests to ensure that business resumes as normally as possible, particularly coming off the back of a global pandemic, which has affected all aspects of commerce over the last nine months

Please contact me directly if any of the foregoing is unclear, needs further explanation, or if we can help smooth this change to all our benefit.

Yours Sincerely

Steve Hardeman

Managing Director

From Steve Hardeman, Managing Director, Clevedon Fasteners, 11 Reddicap Trading Estate

Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B75 7DG. Tel 0121-378-0619, Fax 0121-378-3186

E-mail steve@clevedon-fasteners.co.uk
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